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August 7, 2008 
 
 
 
Attn: Kelly Geyer 
Eldorado Hotel Casino  
P.O. Box 3399  
Reno, Nevada 89505 
 
Dear Kelly Geyer: 
 
My name is Alexis Taitel, and I am the president of Reno High School’s Key Club.  Key Club is a 
community service group that is very active not only in our local community, but also across the 
nation and world.  We volunteer at events, charities, and other organizations to help make this 
world a better place for everyone.  Other groups and organizations that we volunteer for include the 
Special Olympics, local elementary schools, UNICEF, Pediatric Trauma Prevention, and senior 
citizens.   
 
Kiwanis International is the father organization to Key Club, and it sponsors and supports Key Club 
in all that we do.  Kiwanis is the main organization, and Key Club is the high school affiliate of 
Kiwanis.    
 
I am writing to you with the intent of raising money for Reno High School’s Key Club through 
sponsorship in a golf tournament.  Our Key Club, along with several Kiwanis clubs and the Key 
Clubs of most local high schools, is hosting a golf tournament at Washoe Golf Course on 
September 27, 2008, called the Kiwanis Family Golf Tournament.  The sponsorship we are 
requesting costs $100 and includes a sign on the tee or green with the Eldorado’s name and a 
complimentary business card-sized ad in the tournament’s program.  We are also accepting items 
to be placed in a raffle on the evening of the golf tournament. 
 
I would very much appreciate your assistance in helping us.  I would like to take this opportunity to 
sincerely thank you for your time and consideration of my request. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Alexis M. Taitel 
R.H.S. Key Club President 


